
  

Bilateral Meeting: 

His Excellency Mitsuhiko Okada meets with the Honourable Carl B. Greenidge, 

Vice President and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Cooperative Republic of 

Guyana 

His Excellency Mitsuhiko Okada, Ambassador of Japan to the Cooperative Republic of Guyana, 

met with the Honourable Carl B. Greenidge, Vice President and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the 

Cooperative Republic of Guyana, on June 27, 2018, to discuss further cooperation between Japan 

and the Cooperative Republic of Guyana. 

                             

                  Ambassador Okada and the Hon. Carl B. Greenidge discussing further cooperation 

 

                                                    

                    
Ambassador Okada presenting the Hon. Carl B. 

Greenidge with a token of appreciation 
The Hon. Carl B. Greenidge admires the craftsmanship 

of the token of appreciation, a sake glass 


